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THE DR RUBY DAVY PRIZE FOR COMPOSITION 

Rules 

In 1954, Dr Ruby Davy bequeathed £300 to the University to found a prize for the 

composition of music, in memory of her late mother, Louisa Jane Davy. 

The following rules now apply:- 

1. There shall be an annual prize called ‘The Dr Ruby Davy Prize’. 

2. The value of the prize shall be $900 or such other amount as determined by the 
Director of the Elder Conservatorium provided that the value does not exceed the 
annual income distribution available from the Endowment Fund. 

3. The prize shall be awarded on the recommendation of the Director of the Elder 
Conservatorium and shall be based on the results of the Composition courses in the 
undergraduate degree. 

4. If, in the opinion of the Director of the Elder Conservatorium, no candidate is worthy 
of the award, the prize shall lapse for that year and the value of the prize for that year 
shall be added to the capital sum of the Endowment Fund. 

5. The University may vary the rules from time to time in a manner consistent with the 
University’s legal obligations and policies. 

 

 

Rules approved by Deputy Vice Chancellor & Vice President (Academic) 19 October 2017 

 

https://www.adelaide.edu.au/policies/56/

